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Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 13th  December 
2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

We would like to send a sincere THANK YOU to all who attended and contributed to the success of this 
year's Winter Market. The children had so much fun and enjoyed showcasing the crafts they have been 
working hard on in school. Another big thank you to our stall holders, The Wheatless Whisk, 
Bluebottle Crafts, LA Glamour and The Wool Shop – of course our very own Mrs Cooke too! We hope 
you enjoyed having some local businesses joining us to browse and shop with – if you know anyone 
who may like a stall at any upcoming events with the school please get in touch.

The Year 5s & 6s attended a few 
of the local residential homes to 
perform some carols. The 
children were a credit to the 
school with their behaviour and 
beautiful singing. One resident 
even told them it was the ‘best 
year yet!’ Well done!

Reception Class had an exciting trip out to the 
Assembly Rooms last week to see Hansel and Gretel. 
This was a really great festive start to the month for 

them – thank you to the assembly rooms for 
providing this experience for the children. They 
thoroughly enjoyed it – it’s the perfect shorter 

performance for younger children if you'd like your 
children to experience pantomime but may struggle 

to manage a full show!

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Thank you to Evans Family Grocers for 
donating our beautiful Christmas trees! 

Please take a look at their family 
business – if you are in the market for a 
real Christmas tree this year, they are 

superb and very reasonable priced 
(from £15)

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance

Beauty and the Beast Pantomime 

This year our Year 1 – Year 6’s all went up to Ludlow assembly rooms 
to watch Beauty and the Beast. It was a fantastic performance with a 
special shout out to our wonderful Clara Moakes for her part in the 
pantomime – the whole school were incredibly proud; Clara was such 
a star! And of course, a special mention to Mr McKeon who got to 
shine on the stage also! 

Reception Nativity

Key stage 1 put on the most spectacular 
Christmas performance this week. The children 
all shone and it was so wonderful to see theirs 
and the audiences faces beaming during the 
shows. They certainly got everyone feeling 
festive. Well done children on another magical 
production.

What a wonderful sparkly Thursday we had with our 
fabulous Reception class this week. The children put on a 
brilliant performance, full of confidence, joyous singing 
and even better dance moves. The hall was filled with 
parents, aunties, grandparents and above all heaps of 
pride and love. The children certainly got us all into the 
Christmas spirit. Well done Reception children!



Diary Dates

December
16th Christmas Service – St Laurences Church 10.30am

16th Christmas School Lunch

16th Nursery & Reception Pantomime – Hereford Couryard

17th Reception Christmas Party 1.30-3.00pm

18th Y1,Y2, Y3 & Y5 Christmas Parties

19th Y4 & Y6 Christmas Parties

20th KS1 VIP Day – Zebra Team 

23rd Christmas holidays 

January
6th PD DAY

February
10th Year 6 Bikeability

17th – 21st Half Term

March
5th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

6th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

7th Year 5 Pioneer Centre





FANIP
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